Dear friends and relatives,
This is to announce that our family (my wife Annie and children Andy and Kevin) will be migrating soon to Paris. It saddens us that we would only have a short time to catch up as we will be leaving next month. This big decision of our family is in line with a post graduate opportunity that I could not let go. Along with this, Annie and the kids also expressed their intent to stay there for good where we think we can live more comfortably since my employer’s main office is there as well.
As you receive this letter, we would like to thank you for the love and support you have showered our family. While we many not see each other personally like before, we hope can still stay in touch in the coming years. We value each and everyone of you.
Thanks you.
Regards,
Dwight Parkers

